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Rural Advisory Council (RAC): 

The RAC met on June 10th at the Trillium offices in Eugene. The focus of the 
meeting was to review the Community Health Improvement Plan. The RAC 
members analyzed the proposal, asked questions and ultimately gave their 
approval. The RAC members will be involved in forming the implementation plan. 
It is their hope and recommendation that there be a rural voice on the three 
implementation leadership groups. Char Reavis, Robin Roberts and Rick Yecney 
agreed to participate if asked. 


